Dear Friends,

| wanted to take a moment to personally reach out and share with you
some difficult news. After 17 wonderful years of serving children and
families, I’'ve had to make the incredibly hard decision to step away
from my practice for a while to focus on my own health and recovery.
This is not a decision | ever imagined making, and it has truly been one
of the most challenging moments of my life.

To each of you who has entrusted me with your child’s care,
please know how deeply | appreciate the trust you’ve placed in
me. I’ve carried every family and child I’'ve had the privilege to
meet close to my heart, and | will miss you all more than words
can express. Your support, your stories, and your journeys have
meant the world to me, and | am forever grateful.

While | am hopeful for a full recovery and to return to doing what
| love most, for now, | need to focus on my health. Your prayers
and positive thoughts mean so much during this time.

Although | won’t be able to see patients for the time being, | want to ensure
that you still have access to valuable information. My website,
www.dramberbrooks.com, will continue to offer resources and guidance.
Please feel free to visit it anytime for helpful materials.

Thank you again for allowing me to be a part of your lives, and
please know that | am sending you all my love and best wishes for

continued health and happiness.

With deepest gratitude and love,

Dr. Amber Brooks
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